2017 Kansas fiddling and picking championship – August 27, 2017

City Commission to Consider Street Closure for the

Kansas State Fiddling and Picking Championships

On August 1, 2017, the Lawrence City Commission will consider a request to close Massachusetts Street from South Park Street to North Park Street on Sunday August 27, 2017 for the Kansas State Fiddling and Picking Championships event.

You are receiving this notification because the event will be taking place adjacent to property you own or occupy in Lawrence, Kansas.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this request please contact Mark Thiel, Assistant Public Works Director, at mthiel@lawrenceks.org. You may also attend the City Commission meeting at 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, August 1, 2017 at City Hall, 6 E 6th St, Lawrence, KS 66044. The item will be considered on the regular agenda.